
From: Heidi Gempeler [mailto:gempelerh@mso.org]  
Sent: Monday, March 08, 2021 4:24 PM 
To: Elmer, Linda 
Subject: RE: Chheda and Sytkowski 
 
Hello Linda, 
 
The MSO Board of Directors meets on a quarterly basis. Our last four meetings were on the following 
dates: 
 
February 25, 2021 
December 3, 2020 
August 27, 2020 
May 21, 2020 
 
After checking my attendance records, Pegge and Sachin both attended 75% of these meetings. Both of 
them are extremely involved on the MSO Board of Directors and we would love for them to stay with us. 
They are also both involved in the MSO Marketing & Advocacy Committee (which meets every other 
month) and attend frequently.  
 
Let me know if you need anything else. 
 
Best, 
Heidi 
 
 
HEIDI GEMPELER 
– 
CHIEF OF STAFF 
– 
414.226.7835   Direct 
414.291.6010   Main 
– 
212 West Wisconsin Avenue 
Milwaukee, WI 53203 
 

 
 
 
FACEBOOK  |  TWITTER  |  MSO.ORG 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/MSOrchestra
https://twitter.com/#!/MilwSymphOrch
http://www.mso.org/

